
PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
HARTFORD, CT
Permit No. 3937

YOUR VOICE IN THE STATE HOUSE
As your new state representative, I’m excited to begin serving you in the Connecticut General Assembly!  
I want to first thank outgoing Representative Robyn Porter for her decade of service representing Hamden 
and New Haven. I want to continue her legacy of advocacy and collaboration in the legislative session 
that’s just begun.

As a New Haven Alder, I worked with colleagues to strengthen housing code regulations, implement safe 
streets improvements, increase resources for education and youth programming, and take action on 
climate change. In Hartford, I am focused on increasing resources for education and youth, progressive tax 
reform, clean and affordable energy, and affordable housing.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of assistance to you. It’s an honor to serve as your state 
representative and I look forward to hearing from you about any issues you may have.

Best,

STATE REPRESENTATIVE 
STEVE WINTER
PROUDLY SERVING NEW HAVEN  

& HAMDEN

860-240-8585 

Steve.Winter@cga.ct.gov

facebook.com/StateRepWinter



Priorities for new haven and hamden

•	 Increased resources for childcare, public education and 
youth programming

•	 Growth of clean, affordable energy and energy efficiency

•	 Expanding housing supply and access to affordable housing

•	 Investments in safe streets and public transportation

•	 Progressive tax reform to bring relief to working families

Learn about local events, happenings at the Capitol and updates on other helpful programs by signing up for 
email updates at: www.housedems.ct.gov/Winter

STATE REP WINTER IS 
FIGHTING FOR:

MY COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS:
•	 Energy and Technology Committee
•	 Finance, Revenue and Bonding Committee
•	 Planning and Development Committee

I send out regular email blasts 
with information and updates 
on legislation. 

STAY IN TOUCH!


